
Charity Run for Baby Loss Awareness Week 
 
Last weekend, St Faith’s teacher, Miss Gamble, participated in the Cambridge Half Marathon to raise 
funds for Remember Rufus (www.rememberrufus.org), a charity set up by her friends to remember 
their son Rufus.  Miss Gamble has raised a magnificent £907 so far and will be augmenting this figure 
when she runs in the London Landmarks Half Marathon in April 2022. 
 
If you would like to support Miss Gamble, please follow this link to her Just Giving page: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/katharinegamble  
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